Sachem Central School District

Wenonah Elementary School 251 Hudson Avenue Lake Grove, NY 11755

August 2016

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Hello and Welcome to Kindergarten!

This will be an exciting year for both you and your child. You will quickly learn that a kindergarten classroom is a very busy place.

On Thursday, September 1st, 2016 all kindergarten students will have the opportunity to attend our Kindergarten Meet& Greet. Students will have the opportunity to meet their teacher and visit their new classroom from 1:00 P.M. - 1:30 P.M. Specific teacher assignments will be sent home in the August placement letter.

During the visit, the children will learn where their cubbies and tables are located, how lunch works, and most importantly, the students will meet their new classmates and teachers.

This day will also give parents an opportunity to bring in their child's school supplies so the students back packs are not weighing them down on the first day and the unpacking will not take time away from their first day of kindergarten.

<u>PLEASE NOTE:</u> When you arrive at Wenonah on Thursday, September 1st, please use the <u>kindergarten entrance</u> and report directly to your child's classroom. This is a special time set aside only for your kindergarten student. Please be sure to bring the completed Kindergarten Bus Authorization form, this will be extremely helpful in making sure your child is dismissed from the bus safely.

We look forward to meeting you. Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Sincerely, The Kindergarten Teachers